Meeting of the Working Group for HR Award January 30, 2024 (10 h)

Participants: L. Havran, I. Falková, J. Lunerová, D. Renciuk, J. Kovařík, E. Bartova, V. Tichý, O. Nováková, ‚Š. Dvořáková, K. Bednářová, P. Vacek, J. Krejčí, G. Ambrožová, Z. Machálková, H. Křivánková, J. Poláková, S. Kozubek

Excused:, R. Fedr, B. Janoušek, M. Kořínková, M. Falk, M Fojta, P. Pokorná, A. Daňhel,

Program:
1) Introduction
2) Internal Review sent to EC and formally accepted
3) New Action Plan at our web pages
4) Information about announced programes related to HRAW
5) Conclussion
1) Introduction
S. Kozubek introduced new members of the WG and informed WG about their involvement in the realizatin of the new APOD. He informed the WG about new Charter for Researchers and requirement form EC to involve its principles into further phases of HR implementation.
2) Internal Review (IR) has been sent to EC including reports on all actions, translated regulations and analysis of our internal questionnaire. IR has been formally approved and sent for Interim Assessment. Our web pages have been extended in order to involve new Action Plan for 2024-2026. 
3) The Revised Action Plan for 2024-2026 represents continuation of the former AP with some actions slightly improved and some actions added. 
4) Š. Dvořáková informed the members of the WG about the possibilities to apply for grants related to HRAW. We will apply to OP JAK for support of our HRAW activities.
5) In conclussion participants of the WG meeting discusses all new activities and agreed to participate in their realization.
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